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Purchase Card Transactions

The mission of Purchase Card Transactions is to provide overall
financial administration and warehousing of the funds reported by
agencies for the District's Purchase Card program, which
provides District employees a customer-centric purchasing tool to
support their programmatic functions in an efficient, timely, and
cost-effective manner.

The agency's FY 2018 proposed budget is presented in the following tables:
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on the Office of the Chief Financial Officer’s website.
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Program Description
Purchase Card Transactions operates through the following program:

Agency Management – provides for administrative support and the required tools to achieve operational 
and programmatic results. This program is standard for all agencies using performance-based budgeting.

Program Structure Change
The Purchase Card Transactions is a new agency in the FY 2018 proposed budget.
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FY 2018 Proposed Budget Changes
Purchase Card Transactions' proposed FY 2018 gross budget is $25,000,000. The budget is comprised
entirely of Intra-District funds.

District's Proposed Budget
Purchase Card Transactions was constituted in June 2017, to begin operations in FY 2018, to serve as the
agency in which all funds allocated to the Purchase Card program will reside. Prior to FY 2018, these
funds were administered through the Office of Contracting and Procurement (OCP) in its Agency
Management program.

Transfer-In: The FY 2018 proposed Intra-District funds budget was increased by $25,000,000 due to the 
transfer of the resources related to the Purchase Card program from OCP.


